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Becky McWilliam

From: news_95741@mail-2b8z3.getresponse.com on behalf of OAHU <news@ohioahu.org>
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 12:09 PM
To: news@ohioahu.org
Subject: Additional Opportunities to help your Clients while earning more commissions

 

 

 

Dear OAHU Members: 

Your current membership in your local chapter and Ohio Association of Health 
Underwriters "OAHU" is now more valuable than ever. We are proud to announce 
a new service exclusive to our members offered by our well-known partners, 
Careworks Comp, that will help your clients with HR compliance issues and 
generate revenue for you! 

Risk Control 360 is now available for our member agents to offer to their 
employers. This annual subscription-based program provides the following 
services to your clients: 

 Review company programs and handbooks; 
 Review training practices and documentation; 
 High level compliance review; 
 Annual meeting on HR and risk management; 
 and there's more! 

For full details regarding the program, fees and earnings potential (minimum $200 
per subscription), please see the link below and contact either Beverly Westover 
(614-529-7169 or beverly.westover@riskcontrol360.com) or Debbie Boop (216-
978-0839 or debbieboop@sbcglobal.net) for more information and to get started! 

HR Marketing Slick 
 
Thanks, 

OAHU Board 
 

 

 

Ohio Association of Health Underwriters 
330.273.5756 




